ATLANTA ASTRONOMY CLUEB NEWSLETTER

>2x2222>»IMPORTANT ANNOUNCMENT << <4C4LL€L

The Picnic originally scheduled for May 18 has been cancelled. A
peeting will be held at the Bradley Observatory at 8:88 P.M. on
Friday, May 18. He plan to have a short program featuring NASA
slides of the planets followed by a refreshment period much more
lavish than usual. Please contact any club officer for details on
the picnic cancellation.,

TREASURY MOTES:
We are pleased to announce a new member: Timothy PFuckett, 252
Doeskin bLane, 8myrna, GA Z008@.
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# #
# I+ the address label on your newsletter has a "red glow" #
# label on it, you should arrange with Herb Teeple (5815 #
# Spaulding br., Atlanta, GA 30360 ph. 394-3784) to renew #
# your membership this month. The expiration year/month of #
# vyour Sky and Telescope subscription is printed on the #
# lower right corner of the address label. Dues are $25.00 #
# per year which includes your § & T subscription cost. #
# #
# #
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OBSERVATORY REPORT:
There will be & work day at our observatory in Villa Rica on
Satuwrday, May 19. Flease contact Don Hall if you can help out.

John Parker





